FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

Although financial assistance is limited, some funds are available

from a variety of sources. No prospective student should refrain from
seeking admission to the school for financial reasons alone. Besides the
federal financial aid programs outlined in the undergraduate or graduate
study areas of the bulletins, the university and the school also offer
scholarships and/or teaching assistantships at all degree levels.

The H.H. Hibbs Loan Fund was established by the School of Social Work
Alumni Association for short-term emergency needs. Enrolled students
who wish to apply for a loan should discuss this with their faculty adviser
and the associate dean.

For more information on these financial aid opportunities (https://
socialwork.vcu.edu/student/scholarships/), visit the School of Social
Work website.
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